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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

As you know, next week, on Monday 8th July, we will be celebrating this year’s St. Patrick’s Mission 

Day. This is going to be a day of joy and community to celebrate what we stand for as a school 

community.  

 

On the day, all pupils should arrive at school at 8.25am as normal and go to Form (unless you are 

Group 1 of the Watersports trip who must arrive by 7.45am). We look forward to everyone being in 

and participating in this special day. 

 

We have six trips going offsite for the day and if your child is participating in one of these, you should 

have received a letter from the trip leader. Please ensure you read it carefully for any special 

arrangements, food or clothing that is required. Any outstanding payments should be completed this 

week. 

 

Everyone is invited to wear their PE kit on Monday 8th July as it is a more relaxed day. This must be 

full correct PE kit – we want to welcome pupils with a smile rather than placing pupils into 

detentions on a day of joy. 

 

If you child is staying onsite, they will be participating in three activities for the day, one of which is 

their chosen activity: 

 

Year 7 – Dragon Race, board games, Mobile Planetarium and Salsa Dancing 

Year 8 – Dragon Race, board games, Orienteering and a Science workshop 

Year 9 – Badgemaking, Cookery Masterclass, Orienteering and a Science workshop 

Year 10 – Orienteering, board games and a Science workshop 

 

Break and lunch will be at the normal times. The canteen will be providing food as usual and if a 

pupil normally brings lunch in, then they should do so.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Ms G. O’Hagan 

Deputy Headteacher 


